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Craig, Sondra

From: Karl Green <kgreen2264@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 5:16 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Funding for Beautification Project on Cass Street

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
We would like to indicate our support for additional funding for the Cass Street Beautification 
Project. This is an outstanding opportunity to enhance one of the primary entries into La 
Crosse, the downtown, as well as the 10 th and Cass National Register Historic District. 
Moreover, this project stabilizes and improves the streetscape to encourage slower speeds and promote property values, and 
hopefully helps encourage economic 
development and investment. 
 
Karl & Grace Green 
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